## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of February 3, 1960

Five members were present:

H. Cook, Jr.

J. Scalovino

R. Mowry

H. Guerin

R. B. Biron

Mr. Robert Schultz appeared for East Coast Builders, a subsidiary of Campanelli Bros., of Braintree, Mass., and filed a definitive plan concerning land on the westerly side of No. Main Street. (L. Stearns' land), and asked for a public hearing to be held on the same for March 24, 1960. It was voted that said hearing be so held.

A fellow from the Hudson Planning Board came before us at our invitation, to give us an idea how much he would charge to prepareda zoning map for the Town of Bellingham. He informed us that zoning maps can cost very little, and yet can run into alot of money depending upon how extensively we wanted to go into zoning. He informed us that it could cost from a minimum of \$1,000.00 and up. We told him that we would give him consideration when we decided on an engineer to do this work.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Who i rman